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Thursday 1st May 2025 

 
VE Day 80th Anniversary 

 

  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a school community we are excited to be celebrating VE Day next week. We feel that it is 
important to teach the children about this significant anniversary and plan to make it a day 
that the children will remember. A number of activities have been planned to take place 
during the day. 
 
Please see the details below: 
 

• All children are invited to come to school dressed in red, white and blue. If children 
choose to do this, we ask that they bring in a donation of £1 for our chosen charity. 

• We will be holding a baking competition with the theme ‘VE Day 80’. Please bring 
entries in on Thursday morning. Please ensure that names and year groups are 
visible on all cake boxes. 

• Each year group will take part in class-based activities to learn more about VE day. 

• In the afternoon there will be a whole school tea party on the playground where 
children will enjoy the cakes that have been brought in. 

 
Proceeds from the day will go to Herefordshire Veteran Support Centre. HVSC was set up 
to provide a one stop shop of support and a friendly listening ear for anyone in the armed 
forces community in Herefordshire. 

 
At the end of the day, any spare cakes will be for sale at the cabin. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs Gemmell 

 
 


